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Mass Readings this weekend 

Fifth Sunday of Lent—Year C 

(page 109 in Missalette) 

Isaiah 43:16-21 

Philippians 3:8-14 

John 8:1-11 

Mass Intentions 
Sat.     5:30pm    Mary Ann Shriver 
Sun.     7:30am    Louis Weaver 
            10:00am            People of the Parish 
Mon.   12:15pm    Joan Riser 
Tues.   8:00am    Jim Small, Sr. 
Wed.   8:30am   Gary Adams 
Thurs.  8:00am    Curtis Buie 
Fri.      7:00pm     Joan Avey  
Sat.     5:30pm     Stan & Rose Lawrence 
Sun.    7:30am    Clyde & Rita Swartz 
          10:00am    People of the Parish 
 

*Please remember that during Lent, Friday daily Masses are 
at 7:00pm.* 
 

 Offertory Procession 
  

Sat.  Apr 2     5:30pm    Volunteers needed 
Sun. Apr 3     7:30am    Cork & Denise Livelsberger 
                        10:00am The Arter Family 
Sat.  Apr 9       5:30pm    Volunteers needed 
Sun. Apr 10       7:30am  Perry & Karen Sanders      
   10:00am       Volunteers needed 
 
During the Lenten Season, Stations of the Cross are held 
Wednesday evenings at 7:00pm.  Children’s Stations are held 
on Fridays at 2:00pm. 
 
 
 
    

Capital Campaign Re-Approved 

In order to have the Capital Campaign donations free from 
diocesan assessment in the future, Fr. Schlaline had to 
formally ask Bishop Gainer’s permission. This week we 
received the good news that the Bishop has granted 
permission. So at this time, all donations to the Interiors 
Fund will not be assessed. 
       

Church Interiors Update 
This week, a structural engineering firm will be conducting a 
formal analysis on the cracks in the walls.  They will be 
determining the extent of the problem of the cracks 
addressing issues like: 

 Do the cracks that are visible in the interior indicate a 
structural problem?  If so - to what extent is the 
problem and what needs to be done to remedy the 
problem? 

 As we prepare for a total interior restoration of the 
church, what steps must we take to prevent the kind 
of cracking and decay we currently see on the walls? 

                               Church Interiors Meeting 
Deacon Livelsberger and Father Schlaline are excited to 
share with the parish the possibilities and vision for the 
interior restoration of our historic basilica.  All are welcome 
to a presentation and meeting this Wednesday April 6 after 
Stations of the Cross.  The meeting will start around 7:30pm 
in the church.  
 
Easter Plants: If you would like to purchase flowers for 

Easter Mass, please put your payment of $11 in the 

collection basket no later than Sunday, April 10. Be sure and 

mark the envelope “Easter Flowers” and for whom they are 

being donated.  

 
Thank you from JoAnn Leonard: “I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank everyone who sent me cards, flowers, 
gifts and best wishes on my recent retirement. I appreciate 
all of you and feel so blessed. Thank you again and may God 
bless you all!”   Thank you, JoAnn for all of your service! 
 
Special Stations of the Cross to be held the evening of Palm 
Sunday, April 10 at 7:00pm. We will be praying Fulton 
Sheen’s version of the Stations of the Cross.  All are welcome 
to attend! 
 
The Prayer Group Movement for Youth and Children will 
gather on Sunday, April 10 at St. Vincent de Paul Church in 
Hanover. Children’s Rosary and the Exposition will start at 
2:00pm.  Contact Vicky Bunty at 717.632.3245 for more 
information. 
 
Holy Family Radio Benefit Dinner to be held on Friday,  
April 29 at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish in Mechanicsburg. 
Tickets are $100 each. This dinner is an important source of 
funds for the listener supported local radio ministry.  Dr. 
David Anders, host of ‘Called to Communion’ on EWTN Radio 
will be the Keynote Speaker. A Meet & Greet will begin at 
6pm with Bishop Ronald Gainer, Dr. Anders and Tom Russell 
of CBS21.  Dinner starts at 7pm. Tickets can be purchased at 
www.720whyf.com. Deadline to register is Wednesday, April 6. 

 
Delone Catholic High School Class of 1966 luncheon Sat., 
April 9, Inn 94, 11:30 to 3:00. RSVP Pat (Breiner) Webb 
pw4893@gmail.com or Julie (Houser) Hawbaker at:        
(717) 632-0620. 
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